
 

Press release 
 

 

World premiere to discover at the 
Montreal International Auto Show 

 
Montreal, January 18, 2024 — Club Tesla Québec is proud to welcome the Tesla 
vehicles in its booth at the Montreal International Auto Show at the Palais des 
congrès de Montréal from January 19 to 28, 2024. A unique opportunity to discover 
exclusive electric vehicles to be exhibited in a car show. The achievement of this 
world first would not have been possible without the combined efforts of the 
organizers of the Montreal Auto Show, Tesla, Club Tesla Québec and its volunteer 
members. 
 
“Visitors will be amazed by the presence of the exclusive range of Tesla vehicles 
on display. We will offer the public a captivating, unique and informative experience 
thanks to an impressive team to answer all questions. As the Model Y is the best-
selling vehicle in the world in 2023, we will have 2 of them to allow the public to 
discover it from all angles,” declares Stéphane Pascalon, president of Club Tesla 
Québec.  
 
“Volunteer members of Club Tesla Québec will be present in record numbers to 
provide well-founded information, based on their experience driving a Tesla, many 
of whom have been owners for more than a decade. Visitors are more and more 
informed and curious when they come to the Club Tesla Québec booth. That's why 
Tesla sales, delivery, service representatives and technicians (mechanics) will 
help our members to provide cutting-edge information on what's new at Tesla. This 
will allow the public to live an unparalleled complete experience,” specifies Mario 
Langlois, vice-president of Club Tesla Québec. 
 
About Club Tesla Québec — Club Tesla Québec is a non-profit organization with 
nearly 1,600 active members and more than 12,000 subscribers to its networks. 
Its board of directors is made up of 13 elected volunteers. Club Tesla Québec 
organizes and participates in a variety of electrifying events, offers a host of 
services to its members and informs the public about the advantages of driving 
electric. For more information: clubteslaquebec.ca. 
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